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Historic Cape Canaveral Building Gets
New Lockheed Martin Tenants

CAPE CANAVERAL AIR FORCE STATION, Fla., Jan. 13,2017 — The U.S. Navy and
Lockheed Martin (NYSE: LMT) cut the ribbon on a newly-renovated facility at Cape Canaveral
Air Force Station on Jan. 4. Nearly 200 Lockheed Martin employees who work on the Navy’s
Fleet Ballistic Missile program will move into the facility over the next few months.

The government facility, which is known as the Engineering and Operations (or E&O) building,
was originally constructed in 1961 for NASA’s first manned spaceflight program, Project
Mercury. The company has been renovating the facility since June, and the first employees move
in this week.

“We are honored to be moving into a building with such a strong heritage,” said Eric Scherff, vice
president of Lockheed Martin’s Fleet Ballistic Missile program. “By increasing our workforce
here at Cape Canaveral, we are able to expand our local partnership with Navy Strategic Systems
Programs to deliver more affordable support to this critical weapon system testing and sustainment
mission.”

In 2015, Lockheed Martin announced plans to bring 130 jobs to Cape Canaveral by 2017, and
many of the building’s residents will fill those positions. By the end of 2017, Lockheed Martin
expects to have nearly 720 employees who work on the Fleet Ballistic Missile program in Brevard
County.

For additional information about job opportunities at Cape Canaveral, visit
http://jobs.Imt.co/3L6zU.

About Lockheed Martin

Headquartered in Bethesda, Maryland, Lockheed Martin is a global security and aerospace
company that employs approximately 98,000 people worldwide and is principally engaged in the
research, design, development, manufacture, integration and sustainment of advanced technology
systems, products and services.

Captain Doug Williams, Missile Branch Head, U.S. Navy
Strategic Systems Programs (center left), and Commander Jim
Scalzo, Executive Officer, Naval Ordnance Test Unit, cut the
ceremonial ribbon of a newly-updated facility at Cape
Canaveral Air Force Station, Florida, on Jan. 4. Eric Scherff
(left), Lockheed Martin Vice President of Fleet Ballistic Missile
Programs, and Karin Jamison, Lockheed Martin Director of
Test & Support Products and Eastern Range Site Lead, hold
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